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The Monterey Café is hosting “Give Back Wednesdays!”

   Thank you for helping us to give back to the community!

   The Monterey Cafe has been fortunate enough to be able to serve the downtown Spokane area for just over 3 years now.  As a small business that is locally owned and operated, we are grateful to the community for their support and patronage.  This is our way of saying “Thank You!” and giving back as much as we can!  

   The Monterey Café would like to partner up and donate 20% of our gross sales to a selected “Charity of the Week”.  The fundraising will run the entire business day 

(11am-2am)- which will give everyone multiple ways to participate.  Delivery, lunches, pre-ordered caters (orders must be made by 4pm the Tuesday prior, and local deliveries must be a minimum of $50) and larger party reservations for happy hour or late night will be available.  We serve full menu until midnight and you can dine in or take out.  We also have a full bar and karaoke that starts at 9pm.  This allows for all hours of operation to be profitable for your charity and, of course, the more business that is generated the larger the donation we will be able to make!

   We will be hosting the fundraisers on Wednesdays of each week.  Help us by using any networking tools that you may have (emails contacts, Facebook, flyers, free promotional or marketing materials) to promote and advertise your fundraising day and we will do the same!

   Please let us know if you’d like to participate!  We look forward to working with you!
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